Dear Mr Benmbarek,

My wife and I have reviewed the planning application for Flat A, 3 Lyndhurst Gardens NW3 3NS (Planning
Application 2018/0499/P) and we arc very concerned.

The proposal is to crect a glass box that will be in our daily line of sight and given the proposcd matcrials that arc to
be used. there will be significant light pollution to our property every day but particularly at dusk and throughout the
evening.

Assuming the council decide to grant permission to this extension, I believe it is imperative that it is constructed in a
material other than one which is translucent so as to prevent light disturbance to other tenants.

Regards,




